
Our family farms in the Prineville area.  We have always tried to be a good neighbor with our farm practices.  Our expenses are at 
all time highs and if this bill becomes law, we could become a target for any environmental group or other organization or person 
that doesn’t understand why we farm the way we do.  We are already highly regulated by state law and we want our farm to be 
passed down to the next generation.  This law could put all family farms at risk of going out of business.

I strongly urge you to oppose HB 2205 to keep family farms in Oregon.

Thank you, Wade Flegel


